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commentletters

From: Craig Nagler <mcnagler@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 10:29 PM
To: commentletters
Subject: 2/2/16 BOARD MEETING (Conservation Extended Emergency Regulation).

Board, 
 
Please consider reducing the water reduction requirement for San Juan Water district. We have worked 
exceptionally hard to achieve the results we have and have sacrificed both our lifestyles and our aesthetics in an 
effort to meet your goal which we were not fully able to do. We would appreciate setting a standard that is both 
attainable and liveable so that we can have a long term conservation goal. The 33% reduction is not sustainable 
without damage to our community. 
 
Your consideration is appreciated. 
 
Craig Nagler 

(2/2/16) Board Meeting- Item 7
Conservation Extended Emergency Reg

Deadline: 1/28/16  by 12:00 noon

1-27-16


